
Subject: DW20-156-Litchfield Water Rates 

To whom it may concern, 
This email is to voice our opposition to the proposed 21 % increase from Pennichuck Water.  We are on 
a fixed income and retired and already pay much more than any surrounding town.  We use little water 
and do not irrigate outside and yet pay over $40 per month for 2 people.  That is ridiculous and a price 
hike is unreasonable. 
Sandra and Peter Ray 


